Ref: PS23/23-24/LCX/KLA
22 September 2023
Dear Parents/Guardians

Y10 Tri ience Live! At the Dominion Theatre in London on Mon h
February 2024

We are delighted to be able to offer our Year 10 students a trip to Science Live!

This amazing opportunity will give our students the chance to see and hear five of Britain’s
top scientists, all working at the cutting edge of their specialisms. The scientists are carefully
chosen for their ability to communicate with students of this age in a direct and exciting way.
The event will include top tips on examination success from an experienced science
examiner.

e Scientists include - Professor Lord Robert Winston, Professor Alice Roberts, Dr
Kate Lancaster, Dr Maggie Aderin-Pocock, Professor Andrea Sella as well as an
examiner from AQA Stewart Chenery for tips on how to get improved grades

The trip is to take place on 5 February 2024 and the contribution for the trip is £46.

We will be leaving school by coach at 8.00am and plan to arrive back at Angmering School
at around 6:00 pm.

Students are required to wear their normal everyday clothes, and bring a packed
lunch.

To register your child’s interest in this trip please complete this Google form by
29 September 2023.

If we receive more than 100 applications, places will be allocated by ballot. A list of
students who have been unsuccessful will be kept and, if places subsequently become
available, they will be again allocated by ballot.

You will be advised if your child is successful by w/c 2 October 2023 and details will be put
onto Parent Pay. Payment must be made 6 November 2023. This will be made up of
2 payments of £23. Please do not try to pay until you have confirmation that your
child has a place on the trip.

Please note that if your child is unable to attend the trip or withdraws from the
trip once payment has been made, we will be unable to offer a refund unless we
can find another student to take their place. Students must be on roll with the
school in order to participate in the trip.

We must tell you that, as the school could not bear any of the costs of the trip without
reducing its ability to provide the books and materials that are essential for its curricular
needs, the trip cannot take place unless all parents who are able to are willing to contribute.
If you would like your son/daughter to participate, but are unable to contribute the full
amount, please contact me in confidence, in writing, by Wednesday 27 September 2023


https://forms.gle/JXHUUQXGGtbfSVdd7

Yours sincerely

Lindsey Cox
Teacher of Science
Icox@theangmeringschool.co.uk



